LANCASTER COUNTY ELECTORAL BOARD MEETING

November 9, 2022

The Electoral Board (EB) met at the office of the General Registrar (GR) on November 9, 2022.

In attendance were Chairman Barbara Breeden, Vice-Chair Carol Biscontini (on phone), Secretary Jim
Symons (JS), Director of Election and General Registrar Susan Jett, LCRP Chairman Johanna Carrington.

11:10 the meeting was called to order

1. Provisional ballots opened and qualified. The following mistakes noted; Precinct 302 had unsigned
paperwork. Precinct 401 one empty envelope not sealed, Precinct 401 envelope 1A not signed or sealed
and no ballots were within. It was determined that they left the provisional ballots in the locked orange
bag which is still locked and the Key is in envelope #7, which is sealed. Susan requested permission to
open this envelope from ELECT. Precinct 201, 301 and 501 done with no errors.

2. Chiefs of Precinct 302 and 401 to be contacted and meeting set up to get items in proper envelopes.
3. Precinct results were then ascertained.

4. Next meeting, set for Monday the 14" in Registrar’s office for CAP late mailed ballot canvass. In
addition, all precinct 401 officers must be called in, along with Clerk of the Court to retrieve the key to
the provisional ballot bag so their provisionals can be reviewed.

Motion to adjourn was made at 2:15 PM and seconded.

Regards,

Jim Symons

Secretary, LCEB



